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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Virtual Open Evening - 24 September 
 
This year we ran our Open Evening event differently and we want to know what you thought 
about the materials we shared with you and how effective they were in helping you make a 
decision about our school. I would appreciate your feedback using this online form.  
 
Our Open Evening materials will be available via the link from our website for a few more weeks 
to allow you time to revisit the videos ahead of the closing date for secondary school 
applications.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr R Brimacombe 
Assistant Headteacher  

 

 

https://forms.gle/KV8XLV2ZN4pXuhCv6

